
 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

Spring Term 2020 

Clubs start Monday 13th January 2020 
 

Please circle the club that your child wishes to attend. 

 

Name of Child …………………………………………………………  Signed ……………………..………………. 

 

Date ………………………………………………….. 

 

Please note that ALL clubs will have limited places due to staffing and health and safety 

regulations. 

 

DAY CLUB TIMES 
MON ‘KS2 Dodgeball’ 

GoActive 
(Parent paid club- see letter) 

Open to years 3 to 6 

 
‘Construction’ 

Mrs Hatton 
Open to all year groups. 

 
‘KS2 Art Club’ 

Mrs O’Mahoney 

(£1 per session, this will help cover the cost for resources.) 

Open to years 3 to 6 

 
3.15pm ~ 
4.15pm 

 
 
 

 
 

TUES ‘KS1 Art Club’  
(£1 per session, this will help cover the cost for resources.) 

Mrs Churms & Mrs Chown 
Open to Reception, Year 1 & 2 

 
‘Netball’ 

Miss Towner 
Open to years 3 to 6 

 
‘Football’ 
GoActive 

Open to Year 3 to 6 

 
3.15pm ~ 
4.15pm 

 
 
 
 
 

WED 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 ‘KS1 Gymnastics’ 
GoActive 

(Parent paid club- see letter)  
Open to Years 1 & 2 

 
‘Year 6 Booster’ 
Mrs Sumption 

Year 6 only. 
 

 
‘Film Club’ 

Miss Vickery  

Open to all year groups.  

 
3.15pm ~ 
4.15pm 



   THURS ‘Touch Rugby’ 
GoActive 

Open to years 3 to 6 

 
‘Cross country club’ 

Mr Gray 
Open to years 3 to 6 

 
‘Board Games Club’ 

Miss Stone 
Open to Reception,Year 1 & 2 

 
3.15pm ~ 
4.15pm 

 

Unfortunately, we are unable to offer clubs on a Friday this term. 

 

Please note that the younger children (year 2 and below) who stay for a club will need to be collected by an 

adult and will not be allowed to walk off to the car park or go home alone.  A club register will be kept of 

attendance. Pupils will need to ensure that the staff member in charge knows when they are leaving at the 

end of each session.   

 

We ask that your child attends the club they have chosen every week. If for some important reason they will 

not be attending the club then the office must be informed the day before or by 2pm on the day. 

 

In the past we have been quite lenient in allowing places to go over the number stated for some of the clubs, 

it will be on a strictly first come first served basis only and we will not be allowing the places allocated to 

increase. This is due to staffing reasons. Please note that should your child not be lucky enough to get into 

the club they would like we will let you know.  

 

Please return the slip below – you will be notified if your chosen club is full. 

 

 

 

Clubs –Spring Term 2020. 

 

Name ……………………………………………..   Year …………………… 

 

 

 

Mon ………………………………………………. 

 

Tues ……………………………………………… 

 

Weds ……………………………………………… 

 

Thurs ……………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………..  Date …………………….. 

 


